
 
Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 9th March- Week B 
 

Sixth Form Admission 
 
The majority of sixth form interviews have now been completed and I will be sending out offer letters (stating the 
subjects they have been offered) in the next few weeks. These will be addressed to the students and posted to their 
home address. The offers are conditional at this stage, pending GCSE results. If your son or daughter has applied to 
study a subject but does not have the predicted grade then their offer will not include this subject; we will have 
discussed an alternative subject which will be included in the offer.  If they achieve the required result for the subject 
they originally wanted then we can give a revised offer on results day. This has been detailed in their Discussion Record 
at interview and can be accessed by all the enrolling staff on the day. 
 
There will be more information to come in the summer about how to enrol. If you have any further questions at this 
point, please do to hesitate to contact me. scrawford@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

 
Sarah Crawford 
Deputy Head of Sixth Form 
Farmor's School 

                      
Notices:   

 Year 9/10- The Bronze and Silver training day will take place at Farmor's on Sunday 8th March. A letter will be given to 
your child this week detailing the day. It is a compulsory training day and all doing the award must attend from 8.30. 

 Year 8: I am delighted to announce a Year 8 trip that will take place from Monday 13th - Wednesday 15th of July 2020. 
It is at Bell Heath and over the three days students will be involved in a variety of outdoor activities. I have attached the 
itinerary and information from the centre. There are only 75 places and it will be a first come first served basis. If you 
would like your son/daughter to go please can you pay a deposit of £50 by 20th May followed by payments of £50 on 
30th April and £51 on 31st May. Mrs Dawson. 

 Year 8: Due to the unique nature of The Big Bang Fair (an indoor, hands-on interactive event for tens of thousands of 
young people and their teachers from across the UK) the event organisers have decided to cancel next week’s Big Bang 
Fair events due to the risk of spreading the Covid-19 virus.  We are currently investigating the financial implications of 
this, but hope to be able to offer a full refund in the next few weeks. 

 Letters to parents this week http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents 

 All Years: Internet safety Newsletter 

 Year 8: Residential Trip letter. 

Coming up next week:  

 Monday 9th March- Y11 GCSE PE trip to Wycliffe college 

 Wednesday 11th March- Y10 Maths feast 

 Friday 13th March- Y8 Big Bang Trip -Cancelled 

 Friday 13th March- Non-Uniform Day- Red-(£1 Lower School) 

(Lots of competitions including Beat the Goalie and sports quizzes) 

For events beyond next week and spring term clubs and activities poster please follow links to our website.   

http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Clubs-and-activities 

http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Calendar-term-dates-and-school-day 
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Kind regards, 

Pastoral team. 

 


